
Peabody Phlebotomy Visit 

September 2016 



Today I am going to Boston Children’s at Peabody for 

blood work. Sometimes I will need to get blood work to 

help my doctor take care of me. 

 



I will walk into the lobby 

 



I can take the elevators or the stairs to 

the 2nd floor 

 



I will go to the waiting room through 

the big glass doors 

 



I may need to wait in line to talk with someone 

at the front desk to let the lab know I am here 

 



We will sit down and wait. We might wait for a few minutes, or 

we might wait for a long time. While I am waiting, I can read a 

book, check out the fish tank, or sit quietly. Mom or Dad can help 

me to find something to do while I wait.  

 



When my name is called, it is our turn to walk back to 

our room. I will meet a lab technician in the room. The 

lab technician will talk with me and ask me some 

questions, like my name and my birthday.  

 



I will sit in the chair in the room. I might sit on mom or 

dad’s lap. Mom or Dad might also stand next to me 

while I sit. It’s ok to ask Mom or Dad to hug me. 

 



The lab technician will show me a blue stretchy band 

that will hug my arm. First, she will tie the band on my 

arm. Then, she will touch my arm with her finger. 

 



The lab technician will wash my arm with a small, 

wet pad. It might be cold and it might smell a little.  

 



There are lots of things I can do while they do the lab 

draw. I can count 1..2..3 or  say the ABC’s, sing a song 
or squeeze a ball, we may have even more ideas! 
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We will count to 3 and I will feel a tiny pinch in my. It’s ok to move 

my head, but I need to try very hard not to move my body during 

the test on my arm. It’s also ok to make a noise if I am feeling 

scared. 

 



Next, the lab technician may use pressure to 

hold a small piece of cloth on top of where I had 

my blood test.  

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=blood+draw+gauze&view=detailv2&qpvt=blood+draw+gauze&id=8DCD4AB8889D83DEBCA9EE70AAC93FBCB67C42DC&selectedIndex=20&ccid=hLGvNqNu&simid=608028896049301260&thid=OIP.M84b1af36a36ed6bccca024ca07af080co0


After this is done, I can have a band-aid if I want, but I don’t 

have to. This means I am done. On the way out of the lab, I 

can get a sticker, from the desk where we checked in, if I 

want to. Mom and Dad and my lab friends will be proud of me 

for doing a good job with the test on my arm.  
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